This Week...

10:30 a.m. ~ Worship Service, Sunday School Sunday:

11:30 a.m. ~ Coffee Hour 06:30 p.m. ~ Young Adults

06:30 p.m. ~ Legato Choir 07:00 p.m. ~ Sanctuary Choir

10:00 a.m. ~ Bible Study Thursday:

Wednesday:

01:00 p.m. ~ Friends of Faith 06:00 p.m. ~ Bible Study Social

06:30 p.m. ~ Bible Study

12:00 p.m. ~ Coffee House Ministries Friday:

10:00 a.m. ~ Cantabile Choir Saturday:

Ushers This Sunday are: Pam Trainor (P) Kent Brown (G)



It's cold out there. And on February 11th, I'm going to do something about it. Together with thousands of Canadians across the country, I'll be walking and fundraising to support people and families experiencing homelessness, hurt, and hunger in my community.

Harvest House!!! Coldest Night of the Year P.E.I. February 11, 2023

This initiative is held every year in February with a goal to raise awareness and resources for those less fortunate. Each year we count on 1000's of Islanders to Walk. Sponsor, or Volunteer as we together we raise an average of \$60,000. with each one giving only a little time or talent. Please join us for this important and fun annual fundraiser. Your support matters. We have a team registered!!!! Zion Zoomers with Team Leader Beryl Holden. We need more walkers!!! If you are interested in walking for this local cause please go to CNOY 23 . Easy to register or donate. Please contact Beryl at

btholden832@gmail.com or call/text 902-218-9067

Sponsor a Sunday's bulletin This is a great way to recognize a milestone event or in memory of a loved one. For more info call Dianne 902-566-5363 the cost is \$50.

P.O. Box 103, Charlottetown, PEl, C1A 7K2 Telephone (902)566-5363 facsimile (902)894-7895 e-mail –admin@zionpres.org Office Hours Mon -Thurs -8:30-3:00 p.m., Friday 8:30-12:30 p.m. Parking on Sunday: In addition to street parking you may park in the lots of the Polyclinic – opposite the Prince St. Church entrance (access from Hillsborough Street) or in the Fitzroy Parkade (access from Fitzroy Street) on the main floor.

Zion Presbyterian Church January 29th, 2023-10:30 a.m.



"To Know Christ and to Make Him Known"

Welcome to Zion Church!

We are glad that you have come to worship God. Our praise and prayers are the right response to God who has created us in His image. Through faith in Jesus Christ we are redeemed and the Holy Spirit helps us

Assistant Minister: Minister Emeritus: Music Director: Christian Education: Youth Leader: Administrator: **Custodian:** Kindergarten: Clerk of Session: **Elders Emeritus: Board of Trustees:** Rev. William Henbest (wthenbest@gmail.com) Rev. Dr. Gordon J. Matheson, D.D. Faye Barrett (flearog1@gmail.com) 902-566-6667 Melissa Deelstra (melissadeelstra@gmail.com) Cloe MacLean Dianne White (dwhite@zionpres.org) 902-566-5363 **Bobby Davies** Donna MacLean, Alane Kirkham

John Barrett (john@veseys.com) 902-367-7678 **Dorothy Taylor, Robert Harvey** Pam Trainor (pamtrainor@hotmail.com)902-314-0152 Prelude Welcome Call to Worship

Introit: This is the day

Hymn: 438- When morning guilds the skies (vs. 1,3)

Prayer of Adoration & Confession
Assurance of Pardon
Responsive Psalm: 119

Hymn: 80- Teach me, O Lord, your way of truth

Offering Doxology

Children's Time

Anthem: Hymn of promise

Announcements

Hymn: 682- Just as I am, without one plea (vs. 1-3)

Scripture:

Matthew 13:1-23

Meditating on the Scriptures

Reprise: 682- Just as I am, without one plea (vs. 4)

Message

"Good Ground"

Prayers of Thanksgiving and Intercession
The Lord's Prayer

Hymn: Come thou fount

Benediction- May the lord bless you

Postlude

Our Annual Congregational Meeting Will be on *Sunday, February 19, 2022* Following the morning worship service

We would ask that you respect Zion as a scent free Environment. To help make our church welcoming for everyone including those with sensitivities to scents and perfumes we would ask that you respect Zion as a scent free environment.

The Zion Church Missions Committee is involved in supporting the community through the Upper Room Ministry and Camp Keir as well as other community organizations. We are also involved in working with farmers to support the Canadian Foodgrains Bank. We are looking for volunteers to join this Committee and if you are interested please contact Ron MacMillan at 902-330-3307 or Dianne White at the office 902-566.5363. We look forward to having additional members of Zion Church become part of this Committee. Missions Committee: Ron MacMillan, Allan and Dianne Balderston

Our sympathies to

Sherry (Andrew) Hutchinson on the passing of her brother Gary Beaton whose funeral was held on Wednesday at Immaculate Conception Church, Palmer Road and

On the passing of her brother Daryl Beaton whose funeral was held Saturday at St. Francis of Assisi Roman Catholic Church, Cornwall

Mary MacDonald (nee Somers) on the passing of her husband whose funeral was held on Wednesday at St. Columba, Roman Catholic Church, Fairfield.

The family and friends of Anne MacMicken who passed away on Monday, January 23. No visitation or funeral service by personal request.

The bulletins this morning have been donated in loving memory of

Lowell Malcolm Stewart

who passed away on January 27, 1986.

A skiing accident on January 24, 1986 at 19 years of age
Loving remembered by mother Margaret,
Sisters Barbara & Heather,
Brother Myles and their families